
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members 
of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide 
proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 
 
My name is Mary Grace Olson and I am a stay at home mom (also a licensed 
registered nurse). I passionately support House Bill 248 because I believe that 
our liberties and rights are God – given. Government has no right to say 
whether someone is fit for work, society, school etc. based on their 
vaccination status. Each of our bodies is biologically unique and reacts 
differently to injections. Medical freedom is absolutely essential to a free 
society. We should be free to choose what goes onto or INTO our bodies - 
and to do so without discrimination. As was stated in the Nuremberg code: 
“The voluntary consent of the human subject is absolutely essential”. Let us 
not forget what history has taught us.  
Liberties and freedoms aside, each of our bodies is biologically unique and 
reacts differently to vaccinations. Considering how knew these vaccinations 
are, we don’t even know the long-term side-effects and reactions. Such a 
universal mandate is utterly unsafe and criminal. 
 
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for 
and urgency of House Bill 248. 
 
Sincerely, Mary Grace Olson 


